
at info@stjamesuc.org with information on what you would to 
celebrate, and we will include it as part of our "Celebration 
Church" time during the Sunday Service! Let's all celebrate 
together! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2023 Memorial Services 
 
General Protestant Cemetery, Topsail Road 
Monday, July 17, 2023 @ 7 P.M 
 
Memorial Gardens Cemetery, 25 Beaumont Hamel Way 
Monday, July 31, 2023 at 7 P.M 
 
Please Note: 
In the event of inclement weather, the services will move ahead to 
7 P.M the next evening. 
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Life and Work – July 16, 2023 

 
Save the Date: Wild Light Spiritual Oasis (Forest Church) is hosting 
a "Five Senses Meditation" on July 22 at 2:00 pm. Location TBD. 
Stay tuned for more information. 

 
We’re Invited! Joint Affirm Services Sunday, July 23rd: Gower 

Street UC has invited the congregation of St. James UC to come to 

worship with them for a joint Pride-Focused Worship on Sunday, 

July 23rd to celebrate Pride Week and Pride Sunday.  As the Two 

Affirming Congregations in the city, they are extending an 

invitation for all who would like to attend worship that Sunday 

morning, join them in a light lunch and then join in walking (if you 

are able) in the Pride Parade @1:00pm. Rev. James will join Rev. 

Rebecca in leading worship at Gower. We will have a lay-led 

worship service at St. James for those unable to attend the joint 

Gower/St. James service. If you are interested in attending the 

joint service, can you please advise the church office this week 

722-1881 ext. 200 so we can be sure we have sufficient carpool in 

place as needed. You are also welcomed to meet us at Gower 

Street if you prefer to take your own car.  If you have questions 

please contact Susan Pike susanpike@warp.nfld.net or Rev. 

James  james@stjamesuc.org. 

Broadview Magazine Subscriptions are now up for renewal.  
If you would like to renew your subscription or receive a yearly 
subscription for the first time, please contact Barry Cutler for 
more information at (709) 685-9030 or by email at: 
barrycutlernl@gmail.com Yearly subscriptions increased to $30.00   
 
St. James Mini Lunches will continue throughout the summer 
months. If you are able and would like to help Linda on a Sunday 
of your choosing, could you please sign up on the sheet in the 
Fellowship room. She could use our support.         
                      

Sharing in the Celebration Church: Each Sunday morning during 
worship at St. James we take time for people to share something 
that they are celebrating, like a Birthday, Anniversary, 
Graduation, or anything at all! If you are joining worship from 
home, we would love to include you in this time. So, email us  
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